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Request for Information: NICHD Strategic
Plan
Posted on behalf of the Eunice Kennedy Shriver National Institute of Child Health and Human Development

(NICHD)

The Eunice Kennedy Shriver National Institute of Child Health and Human Development (NICHD) is soliciting

input from the public on its vision for supporting multisite clinical trials infrastructure. Support of rigorous

clinical trials is a key component of the implementation of the recently released NICHD Strategic Plan 2020.

NICHD invites the research community, health care professionals and professional organizations, patient

and family advocates, and interested members of the public to provide comments and input on its vision for

support of multicenter clinical trial infrastructure through the Request for Information (RFI) at the following

link:  https://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/notice-files/NOT-HD-19-041.html

Please note that responses will be accepted through December 20, 2019, and must be submitted by email to

NICHDClinicaltrialsRFI@nih.gov.

Read the full Request for Information
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